
Dear House Committee on Rules,  
 
I SUPPORT HB 2927 because I believe that our democracy means that one person = one vote!!! 
This bill will ensure that every vote counts and that the presidential candidate with the most votes wins. 
 
Thank you for respecting my vote. 
 
Robin Havenick 
Albany, Oregon 
 


